This letter is to inform you of Dr. James Verner’s retirement from Michigan Orthopaedic Surgeons (MOS) – we wish him well on his next endeavor. 

Dr. Jeffrey Devitt, M.D., along with his Physician Assistant, Alexis Mencotti (PA-C), and Nurse Practitioner, Kelly Pseres (ANP-BC), will be available for any further follow-up appointments regarding your joint replacement in addition to providing knee injection therapies, such as viscosupplementation (gel) and cortisone. Dr. Devitt is a board certified Orthopaedic Surgeon at MOS and has been a partner of our practice since 2014. Dr. Devitt specializes in joint replacement of the hip (anterior and posterior approach) and knee (total and partial knee replacements) as well as complicated joint revision surgeries and knee arthroscopy. 

For more information on Dr. Devitt, you can visit his bio at miorthosurgeons.com. We look forward to providing the level of care and service that you are accustom to and assisting you with all your orthopedic needs in the future. 
